4th May 2018



WORPLE WEEKLY

Every Second Counts!





Dear Parents and Carers,

An update from the Governing Body

We would like to advise you that Mrs Fosker is currently on sick leave and has been signed off for a further 4 weeks; we are aware of the circumstances and wish her well. During this period the school will be ably led by our two Assistant Head Teachers, Mrs Finch and Mrs Millward. The Governors have every confidence that they will do a fine job leading our staff in maintaining a positive and enriching learning environment for the children of Worple.

Cordie Wingrove, Chair of Governors

Reading Plaque

Today we were delighted to receive a special plaque from Beanstalk to acknowledge our dedication to improving reading at our school and supporting the Beanstalk volunteers who work with our children. Beanstalk provides schools with reading helpers who are specially trained to support children improve their reading skills, develop confidence and nurture a love of reading — everything that Worple believes in. We are looking forward to proudly displaying our plaque in school.

Issadin, Hamza and Ibrahim accepting the Beanstalk plaque on behalf of Worple Primary School.



International Food Festival Thursday May 10th

We will be hosting the annual International Food Festival from 3:30 - 5:30pm. There will be a selection of hot and cold foods from around the world as well as dancing entertainment! If you able to provide any hot or cold dishes or help serve food on the day, please contact the PTA.



Royal Celebrations

It won't be long now until the royal wedding when Prince Harry will marry Meghan Markle. The wedding will take place at St George's Chapel, Windsor on Saturday 19th May. As part of these celebrations we will be asking the children to come to school dressed in red, white and/or blue on **Friday 18th May** to represent the British

and American flag. We will be asking for a contribution of £1 to help raise money for the PTA laptop fund.

The PTA will also be selling 'royal cupcakes' after school so don't forget to bring some change!



Book Sale for WWF: Rhys in Y4 is holding a book sale on Wednesday 9th May after school to raise money for the WWF (World Wildlife Fund). If you would like to donate any unwanted books please leave donations in the box outside Y4 or in the school office.

Don't forget next Monday 7th May is a Bank Holiday; school re-opens on Tuesday 8th May.

Merits

Nursery	Max M for scientific language when talking about our tadpoles.					
	Giovanni for making lots of good choices during play and learning time.					
Reception	James for working really hard when writing stories.					
	Olenka for being a SUPERSTAR in phonics!					
Year 1	Shahid for trying very hard with his writing.					
	Dillan for working very hard in maths all week.					
Year 2	Kenzie for working independently on his maths problems ©					
	Yacine for great independent working in maths. ☺					
Year 3	Emelda for always showing good manners and working hard in English.					
	Samim for working hard in English.					
Year 4	Dylan for really understanding how to present division in maths.					
	Joanna for always being enthusiastic about her learning!					
Year 5	Kareena for working hard at translating shapes in maths.					
	Kavneet for researching the roles of religious leaders and finding similarities and differences.					
Year 6	Francesca & Erin for applying themselves to all their lessons and working hard.					

Attendance and Punctuality

	Attendance	Punctuality
Nursery	96%	2
Reception	87%	1
Year 1	98%	1
Year 2	98%	0
Year 3	98%	3
Year 4	99%	1
Year 5	97%	2
Year 6	99%	1

Punctuality Rewards

Well done Year 2 who have won their punctuality reward.

Remember if your class receives zero lates your class gets your chosen treat!





Sporting News

Yesterday, Thursday 3rd May, ten children were chosen from Y4 to take part in the Sports Impact event at Cranford College. Sadly, our team did not get through to the semi-finals, however we still had lots of fun and we tried our best. Well done to Rahil, Thea, Dylan, Riley, Mia, Joanna, Isabella, Zac, Thomas and Evelyn.

By Dylan and Thea

Lost Property

To continue the work on reducing the amount of lost property we have in school, we ask every item of your child's clothing is labelled. The PTA have contacted My Name Tags where you can get a range of labels for clothing and stationary and the school will receive 20% back on all labels ordered! Visit www.MyNametags.com using School ID 10366 to find out more.

Library sessions:

Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday 8.30 – 8.50 amCome and join us in the library and start your day with a book!

